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Tuesday, June 4, 2024
Lutz Parent Group Meeting Minutes — via Zoom

Welcome/Attendance/Sign In
Paul Yestrepsky, Nick DeVault, Lauren Kennaugh-Steiner, JoAnn O'Neill, Janni
MclLean, Diane Johanson, Ann Green, Michelle Geralds

6:33pm Janni McLean called meeting to order

Principal/Assistant Principal’s Report given by Nick and Paul
« Completers go to Tigers game on the 13
« Talent show and last day of school is the 20th
« Special Olympics was awesome! Sent 22 students which is the most we've
taken and 8 staff members. Looking forward to next year, we hope fo
bring more students. They stayed 2 nights in the dorms at Central in Mt.
Pleasant.

Teacher's Report given by Lauren
« Field Day went smoothly, we had plenty of volunteers, plenty of food.
Name tags were previously recommended and the students wore them
this year and it went well. We took note of games that need tweaking
and are open fo suggestions. Signup genius was new this year and it went
oxk., still got calls and emails but will do sign up genius again next year,
weather was great.

Treasurer's Report given by Ann
« Balance on hand s $2,265.19. The goal was to have approximately $1,500
to start the new year, we have met this goal.

Old Business
« Field Day Report - see under Teacher's Report
New Business
« Talent Show (June 20th) there are two shows, the early show parents are
welcome, the late show is for students. The show will not be recorded.
Unfortunately there is no way to transfer to DVD and too many copyright
infringements when posting o YouTube
« Review/Vote on Revised Budget for 2024/2025 school year. The budget
was reviewed and unanimously approved.
« Revised Meeting Schedule for 2024/2025 school year. The schedule was
reviewed and unanimously approved.
« Fundraiser for 2024/2025 school year: we are planning on having the
Achatz Pies and Scrip/Gift card fundraisers. New this is year is a “family
donation” fundiraiser. This was an idea brought up in a previous meeting
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where for a set dollar donation, donors wil receive a unique gift. Details
are still being worked through.
« special thanks to Diane Johanson who made another donation to the

Parent Group. Ann Green on behalf of the Parent Group expressed
gratitude for her generous support. Diane expressed that she loves the
students and it is her pleasure to do so.

No Meetings in July and August. Next meeting will be September 171,
Meeting adjourned at 7:17pm

Respectfully submitted by JoAnn O'Neill, Secretary




